July 2, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

We are seeking to build a detached garage with an apartment above it. The garage will be located on
the North West corner of our lot located at 220 N. Meadow Ln. The original garage was converted into
square footage of the house.

After approval of ADU, the construction of project would begin immediately with an anticipated
complete of February 1, 2015

Height of proposed building is 25 % feet. The height of the existing structure is 15 feet.

Bert Dennis

608-206-6549



